Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 12:43 PM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: South Roosevelt to Bertha St
Please post.

From: kwbigbird@aol.com <kwbigbird@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 12:39 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: South Roosevelt to Bertha St

Cheri..Please forward...Thanks

Mayor Johnston and Commissioners..

Regarding the work being done on Bertha and SR...as | understand it, this is to address the drainage issue...not to design
or redesign the roadway. We already have addressed that issue.....keep SR as is...4 lanes, no designated bike lanes, no
impediment to emergency vehicles...only adding crosswalks and sidewalks in the overall plan.

16 years and counting to resolve this issue..Do not complicate things again.

Thank you...

Allen Tidball
Key West

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android




